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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 24th June 
In The Net—Y4 
 
Wednesday 26th June 
Sports Day: KS1 AM, KS2 PM 
 
Thursday 27th June 
Y1 Westonbirt Trip 
 
Friday 28th June 
Wycliffe MAD Day 
Music Concert 1.30-2.15pm 
 
Monday 1st July 
Y1 Ukulele Concert 9.30am 
Y6 CS Skills– Raft Building 
 
Tuesday 9th July 
YR Strings Concert 10.00am 
 
Wednesday 10th July 
Y6 Show—Evening performance   
 
Thursday 18th July 
Y6 Leavers Service & Assembly 
 
Friday 19th July 
Last Day of Term—normal finish time of 3.15pm 
 

Sports Day 

The weather is looking favourable for our Sports 
Day next week. Please remember to apply sun 
cream and send your child in with a hat. 
 
Children can wear a t shirt in their house colour 
as we will be running some team events. The 
houses are: 
 
Berkeley—Red 
Sudeley—Green 
Thornbury—Yellow 
Goodrich—Blue 

Year 2 Beach Party 

The sun shone down on our Year 2 class for their 
Countryside Skills finale this week. 
 
Mrs Priestley once again delivered a fantastic 
session for them which was a beach party! 
 
There were sandcastles, water play and sun 
bathing. A wonderful afternoon full of excitement. 



Value Certificates  
 
Reception 
Clara has shown the 3R’s responsibility, respect, 
and resilience by always showing these values in 
every area of the classroom. 
Etta has shown the 3R’s responsibility, respect, 
and resilience by always showing these values in 
every area of the classroom. 
Year 1  
Skye has shown the value respect by being a 
great listener and happily engaging in class. 
Victor for being a wonderful writer and doing a 
great job planning and writing a story based on 
Sydney Spider. 
Year 2 
Olivia has shown the value responsibility by 
working very hard to do her best across the 
whole curriculum. 
Spencer for being a wonderful reader by using 
complex sentences when using new vocabulary 
in reading lessons. 
Year 3 
Scarlett N has shown the value friendship for 
always making her classmates and teacher smile 
with her positive attitude. 
Henry E for being a wonderful mathematician by 
achieving silver club in his Quick Maths. 
Year 4 
Dexter for being a wonderful geographer and 
creating a map of his town outside of school. 
Annabella has shown the value resilience by 
smiling without complaint when the teacher kept 
calling her by her sister’s name.     
Year 5 
Rueben has shown the value resilience by not 
giving up in his learning even when he is faced 
with challenges. 
Leo for being a wonderful programmer and 
demonstrating fantastic coding skills in his     
computing work. 
Year 6 
All of Year 6 for showing the 3R’s responsibility, 
respect, and resilience with their attitude and   
behaviour on their residential. You all contributed 
to a fantastic an enjoyable week. 

DT Week 

This week we held our DT days and the theme 
for this activity was 
 
                    ‘The King’s Banquet’ 
 
Once again the children have demonstrated great 
teamwork and a real passion for design. The 
classes each designed something to contribute to 
the banquet………. 
 
Reception designed a flag for the King’s castle. 
Year 1 created pop up books for the King’s     
children. 
Year 2 made carriages to transport the guests. 
Year 3 designed and made purses for the royal 
gold. 
Year 4 made light up signs to decorate the halls 
of the banquet. 
Year 5 hand stitched beautiful pillow cases for the 
King’s overnight guests. 
Year 6 created and built buzzer games for the 
evening entertainment! 


